
 

 
Small Business Coaching Opportunity  

South Gippsland businesses will soon have the opportunity to participate in free business 

coaching sessions.  

The sessions will be held every second Wednesday of the month, alternating locations 

between Leongatha, Korumburra and Foster between the times of 10.00am to 2.00pm.  

Businesses will be able to utilise the one off coaching sessions to learn about general 

business planning, marketing, management and finance. With an emphasis on planning to 

start your own business or growing it.  

South Gippsland Shire Council’s, Manager of Economic Development and Tourism Renae 

Littlejohn is encouraging local businesses to participate.  

“Partnering with the Small Business Mentoring Service to offer free business coaching for 

local business is another way that Council is supporting small businesses in the Shire,  

“Business coaching offers support, new ideas, skills and knowledge to local business owners. 

It is proven to be a worthwhile service”.  

Bookings are essential please visit: http://www.sbms.org.au/events#host-44 to secure your 

place today. For further information please contact Melissa Moseley on 5662 9200.  
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